
 

On July 5th, 2022, City of Coquitlam Council Adopted Civic Addressing Bylaw No. 4476, 2022. 

This bylaw will promote the City’s goals of creating ‘Safe and Complete Neighbourhoods’ and ‘Excellence in City 
Governance’, in addition to a strategic multi-disciplinary approach aimed at public safety and the efficient 
identification and location of properties and businesses. 
 
The bylaw can be summarized by the following key points: 

 delegates authority to the City of Coquitlam to consistently and efficiently generate and assign new 
property addresses; 

 outlines a formal set of regulations for assigning new addresses to complex buildings;  
 provides consistent guidelines and a comprehensive addressing system that aligns closely with Fire and 

Rescue Services and other key outside agencies.  

Effective July 5, 2022 all new construction of single family, duplex, triplex and fourplex buildings, that will have 
lane access are required to post the property address twice – one at the front of the building and one facing the 
rear lane.  The address can be attached to any rear yard feature, (garage, fence, wall etc.) provided the number is 
clearly visible from the lane. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This information is provided for convenience only and is not in substitution of applicable City 
Bylaws, Provincial or Federal laws and regulations. Always refer to official documents. The City is 
not responsible for errors found in copies or alterations of this document.   


